
                                                             

                                                             

"HASHTAG BLESSED" BY AMANDA CALDARI

EXT. HEAVEN - DAY

A bunch of angels are drinking at a bar after work.

ANGEL 1
(scrolling through phone)

I love that Twitter lets us watch over 
Earth without having to leave Heaven.

ANGEL 2
You know what I don't love? People who 
use the hashtag 'Blessed'.

ANGEL 3
It's like they have no idea what the 
word means.

Angel 1 reads tweet out loud.

ANGEL 1
Here's a good one:                                   "In just three 
                                    years we bought a house got engaged 
                                    got married and had a baby. Hashtag 
          And then there's a picture blessed."                            
of the three of them at an Applebee's.

Angel 1 holds up his phone to show the picture.

ANGEL 2
Blessed is when you die and get 
resurrected. Not when you get boneless 
wings for half the price.

ANGEL 1
The other day I helped this guy 
through surgery, right? When he woke 
up in the hospital bed guess who he 
thanked?

ANGEL 3
Jesus Christ?

ANGEL 1
His doctor! Like she had anything to 
do with it.

ANGEL 2
It's like hi, hello, shining down on 
you from above.
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ANGEL 1
You spend half an eternity in angel 
school and they thank the lady who's 
paid to be there.

ANGEL 3
You think that's bad? Last night I had 
to watch over a person having sex and 
going "Oh, God, Oh, God. Oh, God."

ANGEL 1
Gross.

ANGEL 3
After the date she told her friend 
she's "literally in heaven". But 
really she was in the Radisson off i-
10.

ANGEL 2
Classic.

ANGEL 1
How about the phrase "heaven gained 
another angel"? I'm up here like uh, 
no we didn't, Karen from accounting. 
No one dies and becomes an angel.

ANGEL 2
No, they just die and       heaven.                       enjoy         
Meanwhile we work here.

ANGEL 2
You know what else bothers me? People 
who say "It's a miracle." It's NEVER 
an actual miracle.

ANGEL 1
Don't even get me started. Last week 
this guy ran a stoplight and crashed 
into a pole. Everyone's saying it's a 
miracle he's still alive. Honey, 
that's not a miracle. That's a 
seatbelt.

ANGEL 2
I don't know what's worse-not getting 
credit for actual miracles or getting 
credit for things we had nothing to do 
with.
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ANGEL 3
Like when the Mets won the World 
Series.

ANGEL 1
Or when KFC brought back the Double 
Down Sandwich.

ANGEL 2
It makes me want to send out a press 
release. Heaven had no part in this.

ANGEL 2
Don't get me wrong, I love what we do 
here. But sometimes I think God is 
testing me. Last week I had to be the 
Guardian Angel to all six Real 
Housewives of New Jersey.

ANGEL 3
Have you talked to God about a 
transfer?

ANGEL 2
Yeah, right after he assigned me to 
that lady with the 'can I speak to a 
manager' haircut.

ANGEL 1
The one who died in a Chevy Tahoe?

ANGEL 2
It was a Kia Sorrento. And she had one 
of those window decals with the stick 
figure family.

ANGEL 3
Oh, right. We sent her to Purgatory 
for that.

ANGEL 2
Yeah, and now she's here. Living a 
hashtag blessed life. I ran into her 
the other day and you know what she 
was drinking?

ANGEL 1
The blood of Christ?

ANGEL 2
Barefoot Moscato. From a glass that
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said "wine o'clock".

ANGEL 3
And you didn't immediately banish her 
to Hell? You really are an angel.

ANGEL 1 signals to bartender.

ANGEL 1
Can we get another round of Cherub 
Tears?

BARTENDER
Sure thing. These are on Satan.

BLACKOUT


